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Addendum to the Rector’s Management Report to Senate and Council, June 2022: 

Fourth round of hybrid-learning funding nominations 
Since June 2020, there have been three opportunities for SU faculties to nominate selected offerings 
for hybrid-learning (HL) funding, which resulted in the development of various HL programmes, 
modules and learning units.  

A fourth opportunity opened in the first week of May 2022. The latest nomination round will focus 
on postgraduate programmes such as diplomas and master’s degrees specifically intended for 
underserved markets (including for the learn-and-earn market, i.e. students who have already 
entered the job market and, thus, prefer flexible offerings with sustained periods of online learning). 

The development of offerings nominated in the previous nomination round is also well under way: 

OFFERINGS CURRENTLY IN DEVELOPMENT TYPE OF OFFERING IMPLEMENTATION 
DATE 

Engineering Management 
Engineering 

Structured master’s 2022 

Data Science with Python 
School for Data Science and Computational 
Thinking 

Elective module 2022 

Intellectual Property Law for Scientists 
Law 

Elective module 2022 

Aquaponics 
AgriSciences 

Modules towards a new 
postgraduate diploma 
(PGDip) 

2023 

Medical Toxicology 
Medicine and Health Sciences 

PGDip 2023 

Rural Medicine 
Medicine and Health Sciences 

PGDip 2023 

Legal Aspects of International Transactions 
Law 

Module 2023 

Knowledge Skills 
Arts and Social Sciences 

Module 2023 

Physics Upskilling 
Science 

Series of learning units 2023 

Computer Science 
Science 

Series of learning units 2023 

https://hybridlearning.sun.ac.za/types-of-offerings/
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